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From: Dianne Laronde <diannelaronde@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2018 8:41 AM
To: Roxanne St. Germain I_J
Subject: Letter of thanks re: donation for musicians 2017 JAN 0 4 2018 U !
(I
Dear Mayor Hunter and Councillors; b LU L L L LT TR ~—a

I would like to extend my thanks and for the $1000.00 donation toward the Temagami Community Market summer
musicians. It was received with appreciation by the many talented musicians and myself and gave the Market an
incredible boost in patron attendance. We were open for 10 weeks with each musician receiving $100.00. If an exact
list of musicians is required I would be happy to supply you with this tally.

As in 2017, we are again looking for financial support for musicians and would like to make a request for the same
amount on a yearly basis. Any assistance is appreciated and as you know having entertainment at Temagami
Community Market benefits the whole of Temagami as a focal point to the community as well as bringing extra
business to the downtown core.

Yours in Community Spirit
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